
 
Dear Parents,  
 
Just a reminder that the Parent / Child Library starts this Wednesday, 
18th September 2pm-2.50pm for P1 and P2 children. Please join us for 
story time, making a craft with your child and have a cup of tea / juice 
and biscuits.  
 
There will be an opportunity for you to take a story sack home to enjoy 
for a week, you can then stay for the activities, or collect only. Should 
you wish to take a story sack home please note that a £5 deposit will be 
required. 
 
Looking forward to seeing you there,  
 
Mrs Murray 
 
 
 
 


